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Incident Reported in McKenzie County 

BISMARCK, N.D. - The North Dakota Oil and Gas Division was notified of a release occurring Wednesday, July 11 at 

the Pederson 1-10H well site, about 13 miles northwest of Keene, North Dakota.   

Samson Oil and Gas USA, Inc reported Thursday that 975 barrels of brine and 25 barrels of oil were released due to a 

tank overflow. All product released was contained within the diking on site and cleanup is underway. 

A state inspector has been to the location and will monitor additional cleanup.  

### 

 

To access archived news releases and other information, visit the North Dakota Oil and Gas Division information 

center at https://www.dmr.nd.gov/oilgas/informationcenter.asp.  
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